
From: Hazel Elmslie 

Sent: Sunday, April 24, 2022 7:17 AM 

To: PEC <pec@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Heritage Designation - 183 & 197 Ann St - waiting for consent 

I support this designation. 

I note that the report prepared for this designation says that HIA prepared by York Developments finds 

that "all built resources on the subject property have cultural heritage value".  

I further request that they also be designated. 

I note that the London Plan 2016 is in full force and effect for Heritage Matters on this site. 

Please add this email to the comments section of the staff report. 

I suggest that perhaps the Heritage designation matter, should precede PEC's deliberations on the 

development application OZ-9127, as the recommendation states "should an appeal to the passage of 

the by-law be received, the City Clerk will refer the appeal to the Ontario Land Tribunal".   

Thankyou. 

Hazel Elmslie 

63 Arcadia Crescent 

London, ON, N5W 1P5 

 


